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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harnld R. Denton, Director
Office of 'luclear Reactor Tequlation

FROM: Joseph D, Lafleur, Jr., Deputy Director
Office of Intermational Programs

SUBJECT: FINNISH VISIT REQUEST (APRIL 24-25, 1580)

The Finnish Institute of Radiatfon Protaction (IRP) has requested an

NRC appointment on Thursday or Friday, April 24-25, 1980 for Inspector
Matti Heikkila to discuss environmental testing and reliability analysis
for nuclear power plants. Mr. Hefkkila 1s responsible for electrical
and instrumentation mattess in the Systems Engineering Branch of the
IRP's Department of Reactor Safety.

If acceptable, I suggest scheduling a 9:00 a.m.-12:00 noon sessfon in
IP Conference Room 8313 MNBB., Please advise Maxine Johnson or Bob
Senseney, (49-27788) IP, whether NRR can accommodate this request and,
if so, the name(s) of the staff member(s) who will participate.

o e s gned By
Josspa D, Latleze, Jr,

Joseph D. Lafleur, Jr.
Deputy Director
Office of International Programs
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